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From: Steven Gooden <steveg57@live.com.au>

Sent: Friday, 24 October 2014 3:03 PM
To: DCS:Minister Piccolo

Subject: Sector reform

Dear Sir
The news that no volunteers will be allowed to formally train and assess candidates within the service will force a

lowering of the standards. There are many volunteer trainers within SES who impart skills and share experience/ we

would lose many courses and valuable people if this is allowed to happen.

Steven Gooden

Saddleworth SES/CFS


